Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Lake Valley Fire Protection District
this month swore in apprentice firefighter-
paramedic Dylan Yuzbick.

Cork & More in South Lake Tahoe is staying open for now
because potential buyers have come forward.

Lake Valley Fire Protection District honored attorney
William Wright with a proclamation upon his retirement after
serving the district for 25 yeas.

Local restaurateur Matt Grime and local business owner
Erik Watada are creating Neighborhood Burgers on Lower
Kingsbury in Stateline. It will open in December.

Here are the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork
schedules from Caltrans for this week.
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